
 
St Bridget’s Parents’ Association  

Drinks Evening  
 Wro Loft, West Kirby 

 

Tuesday 8th October from 7.30pm 
Complimentary welcome drinks and nibbles will be provided 

 
As a sincere thank you for all the help and support the Parents 
Association has received from its members and parents over the last 
school year we would like to invite you to a relaxed social evening at 
the Wro Loft.  
 
This will also be a great opportunity for you to find out a bit more about the 
work we do, what’s involved and who knows you may even be tempted to join! 
  

Each year as year 6 children & parents move on and our new reception children start we hope 
to welcome new parents to our P.A. 
Without your support the Parents’ Association is unable to continue organising events to 
raise funds for the school, providing extra equipment, entertainment & much more for our 
children.   
Please don’t be deterred if you feel you are unable to commit much of your time because 
your help – no matter how small is always appreciated. 
 
So please bring a friend along for an enjoyable night & find out a little more 
about what we do. 

 
We look forward to seeing you on the night! 

	
  

ALL	
  
WELCOME!	
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   Or email us at  stbridgetspa@gmail.com	
  


